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Parent Handbook Update 

Staff and parents alike rely on the Parent Handbook for policies and procedures for child care facilities. As you transition to 

serving fresh, NC grown fruits and vegetables, your Parent Handbook should reflect that. 

In order to receive the cost-share benefit from Wake County Smart Start as you begin the transition to serving fresh, NC 

produce, child care facilities must update the Parent Handbook in the meals/nutrition section to include the following 

statement and logo: 

 

We support healthy, active children by serving North Carolina grown fruits and vegetables for snacks and meals at 

least three times per week.  

 
 

There are two versions of the F2CC logo (stacked like above and horizontal); and the logo is available in color and black and 

white. If you have a website, you are strongly encouraged to include the logo on your website, and to include the 

Handbook on your website. 
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